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As we begin 2024, we are filled with
immense gratitude for your unwavering
support. We have reached new heights and
positively impacted more lives. We look
forward to continuing this journey with you
all and making a difference together.

Shirts are available for purchase! $20 for
children, $25 for adults. Email or call to
place your order. Any new recurring
donation of $10 or more per month will
receive a FREE shirt!

Becky Bennett was appointed to the
position of Executive Director, and Dr. Lisa
Holland was appointed to President. We are
very proud of these ladies and look forward
to the service they will provide Magnolia
Mission.

Our website has been updated and will
continue to be updated throughout the
month of January! Check it out if you
haven’t already!

Mission

The end of 2023 was filled with a paint

party for foster and adoptive families
and kids, our attendance at Pumpkin
Fest, providing lunch for the
Department of Social Services in
November, hosting a holiday party for
foster and adoptive families in
December, providing Christmas for 4
vulnerable children, 9 welcome bags, 5
care packages, grocery gift cards to
families providing for kids, and
birthday gifts to children in care!



= At our December holiday party, parents got
to play games, relax, and network with each
other, while the kids got to decorate
cookies and visit with (a trauma informed)
Santa Clause! Thank you Joe for your time
and care while portraying Santa for us!

=>  We have opened our brick & mortar
location at 376 West Main Street! Email us
to setup a time to come by and see our new
space, take a tour, and hear about ways you
can plug in and continue supporting foster
and adoptive families! A big thank you to
Four-H’s Electric and Bennett Truck and
Tractor for helping us get our signs
installed!

=>  In November, we spoke to Mountain Top
Rotary in Highlands, thank you for allowing
us to come share what we do and why it is
so important!

=»  Pumpkin Fest raffle basket winners
received their prizes! Thank you to
everyone who purchased tickets! This will
be an annual fundraiser and awareness
event for us! If you would like to contribute
to a raffle basket for 2024, please email us!

=»  May 2024 is foster care awareness month,
keep your eyes on our social media as we
start to share upcoming events for the
community!

=  We love the opportunities we have had to
provide support and encouragement to
foster families, adoptive families, and
biological families!

=>»  Please keep supporting us with financial
donations, basket item donations, and
volunteering your time, It all makes a
difference in the lives of vulnerable
children!
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